
MEP IDL/OUT/2020-21/013 
April 20, 2020 

Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1 Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E),  
Mumbai -400 051 
Fax No. 022-26598120/38 
Scrip Symbol: MEP 

Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400001 
Fax No. 022-22723121/3027/2039/2061 
Security Code: 539126 

Dear Sir, 

In continuation of our Letter dated March 28, 2020 submitted to the Exchanges and in 
compliance with Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that 
MEP Infrastructure Private Limited (`MEPINFRA') a subsidiary of the Company has received the 
Letter from the Maharashtra State Road Development Corporation (‘MSRDC/Authority’) dated 
April 19, 2020 directing to resume collection of toll with effect from April 20, 2020 [00.00 hrs.] 
at Toll Plazas of Five Mumbai Entry Points viz. Airoli, Mulund-EEH and Mulund-LBS Toll, Vashi 
and Dahisar Toll Plazas.  

This is for your information. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For MEP INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPERS LIMITED

Sd/- 
HARSHAD PUSALKAR 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
(M: FCS 10576) 
(Mobile: 8879752294) 


